
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 21, 1995 

 

 

DELIVERED BY MESSENGER 

 

Office of the Federal Register 

800 North Capitol, N.W., Room 700 

Washington, D.C. 20002 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

  

Enclosed for publication in the Federal Register are three printed copies and one disk copy of the 

Review Board’s Notice of Formal Determinations. 

 

I hereby certify that the enclosed WordPerfect 6.1 disk is a true copy of the original document on 

Formal Determinations. 

 

If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to call. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 

Enclosures 


